Monday Message #49
			Happy New Year







			Greetings! 
 
Welcome to the New Year’s Eve Edition of the Monday Message from the Potentate!
 As I look back on 2021, I invite you do the same.  I see a year, that while it started a little on the slow and cautious side, it has become a year of re-awakening, change, growth, amazing events and fundraisers, showing support and involvement with our heath care centers, and enjoying the FUN & FELLOWSHIP that Calam Temple is known for, and renewing our dedication to the Worlds Greatest Philanthropy.
 
This year has been one full of amazing adventures, from the Chariot Races in Wyoming, Imperial Session in Texas, Club and Unit meetings all over North Idaho and even a few in Washington, the Idaho 200 car race, quarterly meetings at different locations, corn hole tournaments, dart tournaments, parades and after parade parties, cold sands and hot sands, Ladies Programs, the Potentate’s Party & Concert, attending Blue Lodge and Eastern Star meetings, enjoying wine tours and wine expos, starting a Blue Lodge Ambassador program, zoom meetings, holiday parties, band practices, membership events, tricycle races, and so much more.  
 
This year has also been sad at times, with the Black Camel coming for some very dear and close friends. But it is our duty to honor and remember our Brothers who have “traveled to that undiscovered country from whose born no traveler returns” and to increase our efforts to make Calam Temple an active and effective organization that will honor their memories and their service.
 
Tonight, please raise a glass with me to honor every member of the Temple, in memory of those no longer with us, in thanks to our ladies and families for their support, and in the hope that many more years are before us of Fun, Fellowship, and support for our Temples of Mercy. 
Most Sincerely,
Jim Logan
Potentate.

	









